
6th January 2017 
 

Headteacher’s Award and 

Housepoints will restart 

next week! 

 

Diary Dates 
January 
Monday 16th  Singing Concert @ 
6.30  
Wednesday 18th Young Voices  
Friday 27th Kingfisher Cake Sale 
 
February 
13th – 17th Half Term school closed 

Monday 27th High 5’s Competition 

 

 

 

  

 

 

  

MELDRETH 

MESSAGES 

Welcome back and Happy New Year!  

 I hope you all had a wonderful Christmas and New Year and that 
2017 has started well for you and that you are all still holding 
fast with those New Year resolutions! As at the start of every 
year, I would like to take this opportunity on behalf of all the 
staff to thank you for all the wonderful cards and gifts we 
received at the end of last term. We were all very touched at the 
thought put into the gifts and messages that we received.  

 

Singing Skills 

Singing Club will be showing off their singing skills in the school 
hall on 16th January at 6.30pm prior to their performance at the 
O2 arena on Wednesday.  Please come along and support the 
children which is open to everyone, whether your children are 
involved with the choir or not.  Even if you have tickets for “the 
big event” you are guaranteed a much better view at our private 
concert!  There will be a collection at the end to help subsidise 
costs, the concert is expect to last about an hour. 

 

Pantomime 

We enjoyed a rousing performance of “Dick Whittington” yesterday 

from M&M Theatrical Productions – look out for pictures next week on 

the website. 

 

Well done 

Congratulations to Kingfisher Class - they have achieved a 100% 

attendance record this week – any other class up to the challenge next 

week? 
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